(Date)
The Honorable (Full Name)
Office address 
United States Senate / House 
Washington, D.C. 20510 / 20515
Dear Senator/Representative (last name),
My name is (name), and I am a U.S. Citizen currently residing in [TOWN, STATE].  As your constituent, I am writing to ask that you take a stand against the implementation of Executive Order Protecting the Meaning and Value of American Citizenship and, if necessary, work with Congress to protect birthright citizenship as a fundamental Constitutional right. 
As you know, the Administration’s Executive Order sought to terminate birthright citizenship.  Although the Executive Order was enjoined by a federal court, the decision will likely be appealed.  As this case makes its way through the judiciary, it is equally important to ensure that Congress is prepared to serve as a valuable check and balance on this issue.  
Not only is the Executive Order a violation of the Fourteenth Amendment of the U.S. Constitution and Section 1401 of the Immigration and Nationality Act, but it will have far-reaching, negative consequences for the United States.  Most significantly, we will see a significant loss of skilled immigrants on work/student visas, as this Executive Order creates unnecessary uncertainty with respect to the citizenship status of their unborn children. This is an issue that is important to me as a voter. In particular, [I am the daughter of Indian immigrants who came to the United States as H-1B holders. My parents not only became naturalized citizens, but they also had impressive careers in science and academia for decades. Thankfully, they did not have to move back to India to start a family, and my brother and I were able to live our lives in the United States, with all the benefits and protections that citizenship affords.]  
The risk and uncertainty that this Executive Order creates, especially for small businesses, universities, and multinational corporations that employ skilled immigrants, will undoubtedly result in a loss of talent and innovation in the United States. Again, I ask that you work with your colleagues to ensure this Constitutional right is protected. .
Thank you for your prompt consideration of this issue!
Sincerely,
(Your Name)
(Your Address)
(Your City, State, Zip)
(Your Phone Number)
CC: Advocacygroup@sabanorthamerica.com

